From: cityclerk
Subject: TEMPORARY USE PERMIT APPLICATION NO. TU000086 — 4321 GROUSE RD (the “Application”)

From: Josh Derhousoff

Sent: Saturday, November 18, 2023 2:19 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: RE: TEMPORARY USE PERMIT APPLICATION NO. TUO00086 — 4321 GROUSE RD (the “Application”)

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Opposed to this application.

The infastructure for a facility is just not there. All homes are on wells and septic systems in the area and my home
must truck water in 3-4 months of the year. a facility of this type will push that to full time water hauling. The access to
Grouse road via Haldi or Bunce to Haldi is not commercially capable for daily driving of shift workers and will lead to the
facility being left in states of abandonment with youth unlooked after for days at a time. This month alone haldi rd and
area experianced power outage for almost a 24hr period with road closure.

| encourage Mayor and council to drive to address suggested and im sure what is being expressed will be more clear. A
facility in the area has already been turned down and infastructure has not changed only been strained farther by

further expansion of family homes.

Josh Derhousoff
10080 Haldi rd.

Sent from my Galaxy





